
 
 
  5th Annual “SPARE” Some Love Bowling event has its best year yet!!! 
 
(St. John’s March 6, 2017)  53 Bowling teams turned out on Sunday March 5, 2017 at Plaza Bowl for the 
5th annual “SPARE” Some Love Bowling Event presented by Tucker Window Film.  This event raised 
$35,584 for Ronald McDonald House! That’s a five year total of nearly $150,000! 
 
Ronald McDonald House wishes to thank everyone who participated; bowlers, sponsors, prize donors, 
volunteers, especially Ken Murphy (Volunteer Event Chair) along with Plaza Bowl staff.  Mark your 
calendars   Sunday March 4th, 2018 has already been confirmed so teams can once again “SPARE” Some 
Love for the families that stay at Ronald McDonald House.  For more information, please visit 
www.RMHCNL.ca or call 709-738-0000. 
 
Ronald McDonald House Newfoundland and Labrador keeps families close by providing comfortable 

and affordable accommodations while their children receive medical care and treatment in St. John’s. 
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Contacts: 
Christine Morgan  
Manager, Development and Communications 
Ronald McDonald House Newfoundland and Labrador 
709 738-0000  Cell # 709 725-3145     christinemorgan@rmhnl.ca  
Charitable Registration Number:  85050 2865 RR 0001 
www.RMHCNL.ca   
 
 

 

http://www.rmhcnl.ca/
mailto:christinemorgan@rmhnl.ca
http://www.rmhcnl.ca/


  

 
 
L-R: Melissa AuCoin (RMHCNL), Annette Godsell (RMHCNL), Matt Tucker (Tucker Window Film), Don 
Aspell (Tucker Window Film), Ken Murphy (Volunteer Event Chair),  Chris Hollett (Jiffy Cabs), Christine 
Morgan (RMHCNL) 
 
 

 
 


